
 

 

Wednesday  2nd September, 2020 

 

 
 

 

Hello Friends, 

 

We have made it to week 7.  What a term!  Actually, what a year!  There are still constant 

changes being made and guidelines in place.  We will continue updating as it is needed and 

ask that you adhere to these. 

 

School Photos should be returned either late this week or early next week.  I have had a sneak 

peak of these and our students look delightful. 

 

Father’s Day is on Sunday.  Happy Father’s Day to all our male role models out there in our 

community, we hope you have a special day.  We have plenty of goodies ready and being 

prepared to go home for you on Friday.  Thankyou for the valuable impact you have on our 

students lives. 

 

In the coming weeks I will be sending home an EOI for any parent/community member who 

would like to become apart of our School Forum.  This team will provide feedback and 

knowledge for our future school plan.  Please return that if you would like to be involved. 

 

 

Take care and stay safe 

 

   Cat Boorer (Principal) 

“Vision with action can change the world” 

  KPS Important Dates   

Bikes - Please wear your helmet before leaving school grounds.  

                                

             38 Richmond Street, Kitchener, 2325 

       Phone: 4990 2974             Email: kitchener-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Kindness begins with me! 

  Term 4 

  Tues 8th December: End of Year Presentation 

  Wed 9th December: Year 6 Farewell 

Term 3        
 

Wed 2nd September:   CHS Yr 7 2021 Taster lesson 
    POSTPONED  
 

Fri 11th Sept:  Footy Colours Fundraising Day 
  

Fri 18th September:      CHS Case class testing 
    TBA 

 

Wed 19th September:  CHS CASE Class Parent Information 
   Evening.  CANCELLED 



 

 

NEW COVID—19 GUIDELINES 

 

   Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

 As you may be aware there are some guidelines we need to put in place.   

 It is important we follow these as a whole school to ensure we minimise the possibility  

 of spreading infections. 

 

 New Guidelines; 

 Parents/Caregivers Onsite 

  - That parents/caregivers are not to come onsite unless it is urgent.  We ask that  

    parents phone and inform us of any thing that is needed. 

  - Any parent that does come onsite must ask that they complete an external  

    visitor  sheet in the  front office on arrival. 

  - If parents/carers know in advanced that your child needs to leave early,  

    please pre-arrange by phoning the office.   

  - When arriving to pickup your child early call the office once arrived and  

    we will meet you at the front gate with your child.  

 

 Students who are unwell 

  - Students who are not well are required to stay home. 

  - If a student is displaying cold or flu like symptoms they must be sent to the office. 

  - Students must be picked up by a parent/caregiver with the possibility of a  

    COVID Test to be completed. 

  - On return students will need to provide us relevant medical paperwork. 



 

 

Blue Day for Mrs Power 

Raised $147.35 

 

Thankyou to all the students for your 
kind donation that goes towards            

Yr 6 Farewell. 

Year 6 Farewell   

RSVP & monies are due back at 

school by Friday 25th September 

P&C Association Fundraiser  

THOMPSON’S PIES & CAKE DRIVE 

Spare order forms are available at the Office if needed. 

Order forms and money are due by: 
Friday 11th September. 

 
Pie drive delivery is Thursday 24th September 

Please collect from SPR after 10.30am. 
 

It would be appreciated if plastic bags are provided with 

your order and money to pack your 

goodies in. 

Kinder Enrolments 2021 

We are currently taking Kinder             

enrolments for 2021.  

Orientation days start Term 4. 

For further info please contact us on 

 02 4990 2974 

BREAKING NEWS 

 

Book Fair coming soon 

 

Watch this space for more  

information  in coming 

weeks. 

FOOTY COLOURS DAY 

Friday 11th September  
We are having our Footy Colours Fundraising Day 

 

Students are asked to wear their teams favourite colours for the day. 

 
We are asking that students donate a gold coin donation for wearing their team colours.       

All monies raised will go to helping kids with cancer stay engaged with their learning while    

receiving life saving treatment. 

REMINDER 

Book Club 

 

Due Date:  

9th September 



 

 


